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Dear City Council 

Please consider carefully those you are appointing tonight.

I would like to see the following experienced professionals in urban planning, the
environment, land use and government who have contributed to in so many ways to our
community appointed to GPAC.  

Brett Newell
Ron Chestnut
Hal Bohner

Thank you!
Hilda Jobson

 




